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NOTICE

July 07, 2025
To

All Members and Articled Clerks

We are delighted to announce that Mr. Justice Gautam Patel (Retd.) has agreed to
continue with his lectures on the Civil Procedure Code on the following dates:

26 July 2025, 9 August 2025, 23 August 2025, and 6 September 2025
All lectures will be held between 11 AM and 1 PM

Justice Patel has agreed to give these lectures only if there is a minimum
attendance of at least 35 articled clerks for each lecture. To enable BILS to ascertain the
number interested in attending these lectures. articled clerks, are requested to give their
names to the BILS office not later than 10 days prior to each lecture, which would give
sufficient time to Justice Patel to prepare for the lectures. Once the name has been given,
the articled clerk must ensure that he/she attends the lecture/lectures.

This has been decided upon in consultation with Justice Patel as the last two
lectures of Justice Patel had extremely poor attendance. It will be appreciated that
considerable time is spent by Justice Patel and all other lecturers for preparing these
lectures.

It may be noted that if articled clerks do not attend in large numbers then, the
Society will be unable to organize the lecture series, which are solely for the benefit of
clerks to assist not only in preparing for the solicitors exam, but also for their practice.

PLEASE ALSO NOTE THAT THESE LECTURES WILL HENCEFORTH
NOT BE UPLOADED ON THE BILS WEBSITE unless decided otherwise at a later
date.

The Bombay Incorporated Law Society
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Hon. Secretary



